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Monday, 20th January 

Poetry Competition 

Last month, a number of our KS2 children 

took part in the Reading Solutions festive 

poetry writing competition. It was wonderful 

to see so much creative, independent poetry 

writing from our children.  

 

A BIG congratulations to one of our pupils for 

getting her poem recognised in this national 

writing competition. Her poem placed 2nd 

following weeks of voting. A huge THANK YOU 

to our whole school community for helping to 

support our fantastic young poet. 

 

 

Diary Dates 

21.02.25 School closes for February half-term 

03.03.24 School re-opens  

11.04.25 School closes for Easter Holidays 

28.04.25 School re-opens for summer term 

05.05.25 School closed for Bank Holiday Monday 

23.05.25 School closes for May half-term holiday 

(and additional PD Day week (school is closed for 

two weeks)) 

09.06.25 School re-opens  

21.07.25 (school closes for summer holiday at 

3.25pm)) 

 

Please note that school is open Monday 21st July 

________________________________________ 

 
 

Term Dates 

 

 

Attendance 

We are pleased to announce that our second 

week back attendance has matched the 

97.8% of the previous week! 
 

This has increased our year-to-date average 

to 95.83% 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our winners! As well as having 100% attendance, they have 

demonstrated strong examples of ‘empathy’! 

Reminders 

Following last week’s reminder about no nuts in 

school, we politely remind you that this includes 

chocolate spread containing nuts. 

 

Y5/6 pupils, who walk home without a 

parent/carer and who bring a mobile phone into 

school as a result, have been reminded to take 

their phones to the office on a morning and store 

them there. 

Assessment Periods 

Please take note of important external assessment 

weeks coming later this school the year. 
 

Year 6 SATs Week - Monday, 12th May 2025 to 

Thursday, 15th May 2025 
 

Year 4 Multiplications Check - Monday, 9th June 

2025 to Friday, 13th June 2025 
 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Monday, 9th June 

2025 to Friday, 13th June 2025 

Pen Licences 
Congratulations to our three Y6 children who have earned their pen licences. They 
have demonstrated exemplary handwriting across the curriculum. Well done! 
 

Red Sky Foundation 

Well done to one of our Y6 pupils who selflessly donated £35 pounds of her own 

pocket money to support the Red Sky Foundation. She should be extremely proud 

of herself! 

https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/term-dates

